
 

   

 

Information Bulletin 
 

 

Bulletin #: I2017-039 

Date:  Aug. 8, 2017 

To:  District Presidents 

CC:  Ontario Soccer Board of Directors, Staff 

From:  Johnny Misley, Executive Director   

Subject:  Invite to Ontario Soccer announcement of new OPDL License Holders         

 
Ontario Soccer will announce the nine new license holders for the Ontario Player Development League, 
(OPDL) that will commence training and competition in 2018, on August 10, at 2 p.m. at the Ontario Soccer 
Centre.   
 
The new OPDL organizations, which received recent approval by the Board of Directors of Ontario Soccer 
for the 2018-2019 development cycle, will be on hand at the Ontario Soccer Centre to be formally 
introduced.  
 
Board members and district presidents from those regions where license holders are being introduced are 
invited to attend if their schedules permit.  
 
The event will also be broadcast through the Ontario Soccer livestream for those who are unable to attend.  
 
Details: 
 
When: Aug. 10, 2017 
Time: 2 p.m. – 2:30 p.m.   
Where: Ontario Soccer Centre in Vaughan (7601 Martin Grove Road) 
Who: Ontario Soccer leadership and OPDL representatives 
 
If you have any further questions about the event, please contact Gabriel Assis.  

 

https://livestream.com/OntarioSoccerLive
mailto:gassis@ontariosoccer.net

